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  The IPS conference is is now open for registration 
Dear all,

 

We are happy to announce that the registration and abstract submission for the IPS conference to
be held at Weizmann on Mon. 17/2/20 is now open (see for preliminary information about the
program: ).

 

You can register at the below link-

Please find at the below link information regarding the Parallel Programs

 

With best  regards,

 

The organising committee

 
   
  
Newsletter Items:    
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